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November 2014 Email Update  

Dear Member, 

EXTENDED HEALTH BENEFITS (EHB) INFORMATION BULLETIN 

Please click here to access the October EHB Info Bulletin - Wooden Equipment; here is 

the link to the Paediatric Wooden Equipment order form. 

PLEASE NOTE: It is the policy of the SCPT that upon receipt of an Extended Health Benefits 

(EHB) Information Bulletin, it will be distributed to all Members via email and placed on the 

SCPT website under the Public Information, Government Communication tab. 

MARCH 2015 SPECIAL MEETING UPDATE 

It has come to our attention that the University of Saskatchewan will be conducting Multiple 

Mini Interviews for prospective students on the same date in March that the Special 

Meeting was proposed. Council will be discussing this conflict at the November Council 

meeting and Members will be updated regarding any changes to date and time when a 

decision has been made. 

REVIEW OF THE PCC PROCESS BY INDEPENDENT COUNSEL 

The SCPT has approached independent legal counsel to review the Physical Therapist Act of 

1998 with regards to the PCC process. This issue was raised at the 2014 AGM.  

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 2014 GRADUATING CLASS! 

Fall brings a new graduating class of MPT's. The SCPT welcomes all new MPT's to the 

profession. Please remember that if you have any questons please contact the SCPT.  

YOUR SCPT PROFILE 

With the SCPT license renewal less than two months away, you can save time at renewal 

by reviewing your Profile now. This will give you an opportunity to ensure your information 

is accurate and that you are able to access your Profile. If you have any problems accessing 

your Profile please contact the SCPT. 

CHANGES TO www.scpt.org  

http://www.scpt.org/
http://www.scpt.org/
http://www.scpt.org/images/stories/pdfs/EHB_Info_Bulletin_October_2014_-_Wooden_Equipment.pdf
http://www.scpt.org/images/stories/pdfs/EHB_supplement_October_2014_-_Paediatric_Wooden_Equipment_Order_Form.pdf
http://www.scpt.org/members-area/government-bulletins
mailto:Jenel@scpt.org
mailto:Jenel@scpt.org?subject=Your%20SCPT%20Profile
http://www.scpt.org/


The web site has a new look. Go to www.scpt.org and see the new appearance and 

changes designed to make it more "user friendly". Visit www.scpt.org to see the 

improvements to the site. 
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